
                                        

 

 
 

4-H Fishing Club Rules and Expectations 

 
The Carter County 4-H Fishing Club is starting its first year of existence in the summer 

of 2023. We will meet from March-September. The dates of meetings will be set at the first 

informational meeting. We are also looking for more adult volunteers to be a certified volunteer 

so that we may have more fishing opportunities! 

All youth shall fill out an enrollment form, and youth and their guardian must sign the 

rules document. All youth and their guardians are expected to show respect to each other, have 

good sportsmanship, and follow all rules and the 4-H Code of Conduct at all times. 

The Carter County 4-H Fishing Club is to help educate youth and their families on how to 

practice safe fishing, practice fishing skills, and learn other factors that can be involved with 

fishing. There will be times where fishing tournaments will be advertised, but they are not 

mandated or an expectation. They are just a different way to practice the youths skills in a 

different way. 

Please sign the attached document stating that you as the youth and the youth’s guardian 

understand the general rules and expectations of you while at the fishing practices. These are in 

place so that we can practice all safety associated with fishing. If the following document is not 

signed by the youth and their guardian, that youth will not be able to participate in the fishing 

club for the program year. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Rebecca Hayes 

Carter County 4-H Youth Development Agent 
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Carter County 4-H Fishing Club Rules 
The following are the rules and expectations of the Carter County 4-H Fishing Club. Please sign 

the bottom of this page and return to the 4-H Agent or Fishing Club Leader after signed. The 

youth may not participate in the fishing days if this document and an enrollment form are not 

returned. 

1. All youth and guardians are expected to have good sportsmanship. We are here to 

provide a positive youth development experience. 

2. Everyone present must be respectful to all equipment, whether it is your personal 

equipment, another member’s equipment, or the 4-H equipment.  

3. Everyone present is expected to listen and be paying attention. Listen to the 4-H Agent 

and Club leader about any possible dangers or rules for the day. All youth should make 

sure to listen to any adult in the area about any possible dangers. 

4. We are advising wearing a lifejacket if the youth is not within 10 feet of a responsible 

adult. 

5. Be respectful of personal space. Please stay about 6ft away from the person fishing next 

to you. 

6. Following any and all other rules and regulations set forth at the fishing locations. 

 

I understand the rules above and will follow them to the best of my ability.                        

X
4-H Member Signature

                           

X
4-H Guardian Signature

                          
                         X

4-H Members Name (print)

X
4-H Guardian Name (Print)

 
Date 


